
MINUTES 
 
Indian Lake Borough Planning Commission Meeting        December 8, 2008    
 
Regularly scheduled meeting of the Indian Lake Planning Commission held 
at the Indian Lake Borough building. 
 
Those in attendance: 
 
Members present:               Members absent:           Visitors: 
Bob Hanson                     Joe Bucks                 Dick Stern 
Bob Vogel                      Charlie Fox 
Dick Brodt 
 
Order of Business: 
 
Call to order:  At 6:05 by Bob Hanson 
 
Approval of minutes: There were no minutes to review. 
 
Corrections or additions:  None 
 
Correspondence:  None 
 
Committee reports:  None 
 
Old Business: 
 
1. Regarding the 10-year development plan: Based on informal 
discussions with Harry Huzsek, availability of water should not pose a 
problem for future growth of the borough in areas of existing platted 
lots.  Details and basis will be addressed in the report. 
2. After discussion, it was felt a new road/traffic study or plan would 
not be of much value, but rather, concentrating our efforts toward 
existing borough roads. 
 
New Business:  
 
1. Joe Bucks is not seeking a new term on the Indian Lake Planning 
Commission. The commission will not make a recommendation to council 
for his position.  Interested candidates, who may be interested in the 
position, may be contacted individually. 
2. Bob Hanson reported on his attendance at the state-sponsored 
subdivision-planning workshop held in Greensburg. Information from the 
seminar was shared by Bob of what he felt was a very informative and 
useful session. 
 
Public comment:  None 
 
Adjournment:   
7:30 P.M.   Motion by Bob Hanson and seconded by Bob Vogel. All ayes. 
 
Next scheduled meeting:  January 12, 2009 
 
Submitted by,  
 
Dick Brodt 


